Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes
April 3, 2019

Regular monthly meeting of Ferdinand Park and Recreation Board was held on Wednesday, April 3 in
the town hall beginning at 4:33 p.m. In attendance were Matt Weyer, Mike Steffe, Natalie Howard,
Dolores Boeglin and Tom Lueken.

Minutes were approved with motion by Mike and second by Natalie; expense report also approved with
motion by Matt and second by Mike.

Reporting on the Old Town Lake project stated that the town council had approved the bid. ~ Start date
is scheduled for the first part of June. All trees along the trail are down and cleanup will be done in
approximately two days. Several items were mentioned as possible Eagle Scout projects at the Old
Town Lake.

A discussion was held on the lease rates for the parks for the year 2020. Mike made a motion to adopt
the modified leases with a second by Natalie.

Tenbarge has completed work on the 5* St. girls field. The league requested that the board cut the sod
back on both fields. Tom will install the structure for netting as soon as the weather gets better as a
bucket truck will be needed to install this. Also Green Thumb will be maintaining the sprinklers.

Mike made a motion to tape the basketball court for pickle ball. Tom also reported that 18" St. Park is
being used quite a bit. He is also in the process of hiring summer help.

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 with next meeting to be Wednesday, May 1 in the town hall.
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